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Circular 043-2024 
 

10 May 2024 
 
 

Dear Residents, 
 
BOREHOLE IRRIGATION OF SIDEWALK GARDENS. 
 
Please take note that our borehole irrigation pump has broken down. 
 
There will thus not be any sidewalk irrigation happening until we have been able to either have repairs 
effected or procured a new pump. 
 
Please bear with us as we endeavour to get the system back up and running. 
 
 
Regards  

 
 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 


